
Redemptoris Mater
Seminary

“I will give you shepherds
after my own heart”  ( Jer 3:15)

Archdiocese of Boston

House Currently Under Renovations

Concept of Finished Renovations

. . .
To support

Cardinal Seán P. O’Malley’s Initiative,

please send your tax deductible contribution to:

Redemptoris Mater Seminary
c/o Very Reverend Antonio F. Medeiros, Rector

774 Boylston Street
Chestnut Hill, MA 02467-2501

www.rmsboston.org

For further information, please call 617-913-2824
or email rector@rmsboston.org

Redemptoris Mater House of Formation, Inc, is a 501 (c)(3) charitable entity 
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        In September 2005, with vocations at 
an all-time low in the Archdiocese of Boston 
and many people deeply wounded by the 
clergy sex abuse scandal in the Church, after 
much prayer and reflection and following the 
example of St. Pope John Paul II, I erected the 
Redemptoris Mater Seminary to form priests 

for the New Evangelization of Boston and for the Missio ad Gentes.
	 This is an international seminary that welcomes vocations 
from all over the world and prepares missionary priests with 
a special vocation to look for the lost sheep and for those who are far 
away from the Church. When I opened this Seminary, I sought to 
respond to the growing needs of a flourishing Hispanic community 
in Boston. By May of this year, I will have ordained nine priests 
and four deacons formed in this Seminary and currently there 
are 26 seminarians from ten different countries, preparing for the 
priesthood for the Archdiocese of Boston. 
	 Thanks to the increased number of vocations over the years, 
last year the Archdiocese purchased an old building to expand the 
formation program of the Seminary and to respond to the growing 
needs of our seminarians. We are currently renovating this building 
which, when finished, will provide urgently needed bedrooms and 
bathrooms for the seminarians, as well as the Sanctuary of the 
Word, laundry facilities, and some meeting place. 
	 Today I pray that the Lord inspires you to see the urgency 
of this project, and I appeal to your generosity and commitment to 
help make this vision a reality. May the Lord, whose generosity can 
never be outdone, richly bless you and your families with all the 
graces of his love. 

Devotedly yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston

Dear Friends, 
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Rector

Fr. Lukasz Wisniewski
Vice Rector
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Spiritual Director
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